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4.1.2 Update on Melvin Road (Purcell’'s Cove Area)

. An e-mail from Mr. Don Pellerine dated December 9, 2005 contained the
following information:

After having consulted with both Ken Wilson and Dennis Leblanc, both of whom know the
history on this dating back to the eighties and nineties, the upper portion of Melvin Road
has never been plowed. It is our collected opinion that this upper portion is a
driveway and we will not be plowing it. Gord Hayward also states that this same
request was dealt with in previous years at Community Council with the same outcome.

Thank you.



